
 

  

 

 
 

 

Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative 
Dr. Carla Cumblad, Executive Director 

1304 Ronzheimer Avenue 

St. Charles, IL  60174 

Phone:  331-228-4873 

Fax: 331-228-4891 

 

 

 

 

 

November 6, 2013 

 

Mr. Jim Strobel 

749 Therese 

Des Plaines, IL   

 

Dear Mr. Strobel, 

 

 

The Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative Executive Advisory Board has accepted your generous 

donation of numerous rolls of extremely large rolls of colored paper.  I wish to express our gratitude for 

your contribution to our organization and I know that your donation will be put to very good use.   As a 

photographer, you know personally what a difference the arts can make in a student’s life.  Gifts like yours 

enable us to help students pursue their artistic endeavors.  We truly appreciate your thoughtfulness in 

providing the donation. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Carla Cumblad, Ed.D. 

Executive Director 

 


